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Sunday Morning Bible Classes 
Morning Worship 
Contribution  
Budget  
Wednesday Evening  9/3 

158 
334 

$13,369.99 
$17,240.00  

177 

 

 

Office telephone number: (940) 692-0032 (during regular office hours) 
 
 
 

Email: office@faithvillagechurch.org   
(Please use for urgent need or prayer request outside of listed office hours.) 
 

mhaws@faithvillagechurch.org (information for the newsletter)  
 

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve 
 

 
 

Worship services and Bible classes are available to view at:  
 

 https://www.youtube.com/@FaithVillageChurch/streams      

Or you can open your phone camera to scan the QR code 
which will direct you to Linktree. Tap the yellow 
Linktr.ee icon, or visit:..linktr.ee/faithvillagechurch   
This gives you access to the FV Website, FV YouTube 
Channel, FV Facebook Page, and the online giving 
platform. 

  Record for August 31 
 

 

B e i n g   
The  
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Ministers  
 

Stephen Miller, Children & Family- (920) 602-0565 
Chris Swinford, Preaching- (806) 392-1013 
Zachary Waugh, Youth- (580) 770-1723 
 

Elder In Charge for the week of:  
 Sept 7-  Jeremy Prather / Sept 14 - Rob Moore    

Ron Fox: (940) 636-2406 
Scott Hollars: (940) 636-0948 
Ken Keiser: (940) 923-2117 
Rock Marker: (806) 205-0798 

Rob Moore: (940) 447-0653 
Jeremy Prather: (662) 415-4415 
Lawrence Robinson: (707) 398-1693 
Larry Scott: (940) 631-4181  

Elders 

Office hours 
Monday - Thursday: 9 am to 4 pm         
Friday:  9 am to 12 pm  
Except when closed for holidays or bad weather.  

Chris Swinford 
Sermon “Behold, I Make All Things New” 

Revelation 21:5 
 
1. In the beginning, God created the ______________ and the earth. 

– Gen. 1:1 

2. Then He who sat on the throne said, “Behold, I make all things 

___________.” 

And He said to me, “Write, for these words are true and faithful.” – 

Rev. 21:5 

3. Nevertheless we, according to His promise, look for new 

_____________ and a new ____________ in which righteousness 

dwells. – 2 Peter 3:15 

4. Now I saw a _______ heaven and a _______ earth, for the first 

heaven and the first earth had passed away. Also there was no more 

sea. – Rev. 21:1  

5. He will wipe away every tear from their eyes, and death shall be 

no more, neither shall there be mourning, nor crying, nor pain any-

more, for the 

_____________ things have passed away.” – Rev. 21:4 

 

 

This evening, at 6 pm, we will look closer at the new heaven and 

new earth. Join us! 

 

 

 

 

https://linktr.ee/faithvillagechurch


September is here and the Fall Quarter begins! 
All students will move up to their new grade level for 2025-2026. 
 

Sunday Mornings 
  -9:00 am 
  -Children's classes: See the new class schedule listed at entrances 
A, B, or F. 
  -Nursery (birth -24 months): Attendants are available during Bible 
class and worship service. Please access the nursery through the 
door across from the toddler classroom in the Children's hallway 
  -Family Center: “Isaiah,” Chuck Dennis 
  -Room 210 - upstairs (18-30-year-olds): “Navigating Cultural Cur-
rents,” Steve Miller and Zachary Waugh  
 10:00 am:  
   -Worship Service in the Family Center 
   -Children (pre-K-5th grade): Bible Lesson in the Red Room will 
begin meeting on 9/14. 
Sunday Afternoons and Evenings  
  -TODAY: 6 pm Worship - Family Center  
  -September 14: Fellowship Families  
  -September 21: 6 pm Worship - Family Center 
  -September 28: Community Outreach  
Tuesday  
  -6:00 pm: 60-plus unattached group, 9/9, at Jason’s Deli 
  -6:30 pm: Men's Bible Study meets in the in the Parlor  
Wednesday,  
  -10:00 am: Ladies Bible Class in the Youth Center *Starts 9/10 
   -5:30 pm: Family Meal (Pizza) in the Youth Center:  
The meal costs $4.00 a person, with a maximum of $10:00 per 
family.  
  -6:30 pm:  
   -Nursery (birth -24 months): Attendants are available during class.  
   -Children's classes: See the class schedule listed at each entrance. 
   -6th grade: Meets in the Youth Center 
   -Youth (7th-12th grade): Meets in the Youth Center 
   -Adult Bible Class, “Book of Psalms” in the FC, Chris Swinford.  
Saturday  
   -10:00 am: Team Sew’s Sewing Saturday, 9/20, upstairs. Contact 
Rebecca York if you have questions. 

 

 

 
 

 The Village Youth (FVYM) Upcoming Events (7th-12th grade) 

-Monthly Devotional: 7pm, Sunday, September 7th, at the Miller’s 
house. Bring drinks! We will return to the YC around 9 pm. 
-Monday Bible Study: 7pm, Sept 8th, in the YC. Snacks provided.  
-Hangout & Dinner: 4-6:30 pm, Wednesday, Sep 10th, in the YC! Pizza 
will be served at 5:30 pm for $4 a person. 
-Fall Retreat signup is now live! Go to  linktr.ee/fvym  to sign up now. 
The deadline is September 17th! 

 

 

Information as of cutoff time of printing: 12:00 pm, Thursday 

Health Care Facilities for Recovery:  

-Sue (Silvia Sue) Lasseter , URHCS, (Surgery on Friday, Sep 5) 

-Claudia Mink, Electra Healthcare Center, 28 

-Carol Patnode, Encompass, 101 

Change in location: 

Clarence Darter has been moved to the Memory Care unit and is now in 

room 1016, at Brookdale Sikes Lake. 
 

Prayer Request 

-Kendra Ailey: She is struggling spiritually 

-Michael Albers (Mandy Albers' husband): He has had some issues since 

surgery and has been very sick.  Prayers for answers and guidance. 

-Tammy Berryman (Mandy's Albers' mother): Begins radiation treatments 

this week and has a PET scan on Sep 9 for two brain lesions. Her lung cancer 

may have spread to her brain. Pray that the PET scan comes back clear. 

-Burl Butler (Kim Lemons’ father): Relief from severe muscle spasm pain in 

his shoulder. 

-Linda Davis: Healing from a surgical procedure to remove skin cancer from 

her nose. Also that an upcoming reconstructive surgery will be successful. 

-Sherria King: Recovery from mild case of pneumonia 

-Kathy Millsap: Pray that no complications will arise after Fridays surgery to 

remove kidney stones. 

Sympathy 

 Our sympathy to Kitty and Lana Lobley on the passing of Kitty's sister-in-law, 

Dale Lobley, on August 31. She was 98 years old and a member at Edgemere 

Thanks and Gratitude  

Thank you for all the cards, best wishes, and prayers during Bob’s illness. I 

appreciate everything. In Christian love, Joyce Scates 

The Sonshine House is in urgent need of volunteers.  
Volunteers are needed to help with interviewing, distribution of clothing 
and groceries each week. It is open on Tuesdays from 1:30 pm to 4:00 pm 
and is located at 912 Broad St. If you would be interested in volunteering at 
the Sonshine House, please contact Lane Hogan (940) 733-9047 or Gene 
Galloway (940) 781-2552.  

** Sign-up sheets for teachers ** 
are located on the table  

In the Family Center! 

Faith Village Church of Christ Annual Family PicNic  

at Jellystone Park Camp-Resort is THIS Saturday, Sep 13. 

The FV park pass is good for 9 am to 12:00 midnight.  

Join us for a day of family, fellowship, and fun!  

All water features will be open for fun and play!  

Sign-up sheets are placed at the two main entrances.  

To send a letter or card of encouragement to: 
PVT Esteban Ibarra, RN 237 
D CO 2nd BN 54th Infantry 198th Infantry Brigade 
9050 Kinsman Dr. Bldg. 3305 
Fort Benning, GA 31905-4931 

Return Mailing  
Address Required! 
Only send letters or 
cards. You may send 
to this address until  
Jan 1, 2026. 

NOTE: THE FOYER AND LARGE AUDITORIUM ARE CLOSED TO THE PUB-
LIC due to hazards in the construction area. Please watch your step!  
The congregation will meet in the Family Center. Please use entrances: A 
-Dollar General side, B -Family Center side, or F -Call Field side (Children’s 
wing.) Please allow the parking spaces closest to the building to remain 
open for those who have difficulty walking.  

Prayer Quilt for Oleta Rice  
Please remember to tie a knot in one of the ribbons 
attached to Oleta’s quilt representing your prayers 
for her. Also stop by the room to the right and write 
out a note of encouragement, prayer, or scripture on 
the cards provided and place it in the prayer box.  

 

“The Great Bible Challenge” Booth  

Needs Volunteers! 

If you want to participate, please sign up at the desk   

by the water fountains at the main entrance (A). 

The deadline to sign up is next Sunday, September 14! 

Contact Gene Moore at (940) 704-7834 should you have any questions. 

 
 

FVCoC “The Great Bible Challenge” Booth  

will be at the  

2025 Texas Oklahoma Fair (MPEC)  

Wednesday, SEP 17 through Saturday, SEP 20 


